
 

 

Department:  CTCL Segment: Currency Derivatives 

Circular No: MSE/CTCL/16013/2024 Date: September 20, 2024 

 

Subject: Discontinuation of Technology Enablement Program for Members 

 

 
To All Members,  
 
 
This is further to the circulars MSE/CTCL/9060/2020 dated May 29, 2020, MSE/CTCL/10836/2021 dated August 
31, 2021, and MSE/CTCL/11666/2022 dated April 1, 2022, regarding Technology Enablement Program for 
Members.  
 

Members are requested to please take note that the above referred circulars shall be discontinued and all 
benefits shall be withdrawn with effect from September 30, 2024. 

 

For any clarifications, contact Customer Service on 022-61129010 or send email to 
customerservice@msei.in. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
For and on behalf of  
Metropolitan Stock Exchange of India Limited 

 
 
Aniruddh Shukla 
Senior Manager 
Market Operations 
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